Statistics Korea (KOSTAT) and the United Nations Population Fund (UNFPA) will host “The 6th KOSTAT-UNFPA Summer Seminar on Population” in the Republic of Korea from July 22 to August 9, 2019.

The Summer Seminar is comprised of three independent and consecutive workshops and is designed to foster each participant’s capacity on population statistics by serving as a valuable forum for individuals and institutions.

Please see the attachments for more information about the event.
